
Exciting News! 

Ladybirds Nursery at Oulton C.E. First School 

Oulton C.E. First School is launching new Nursery provision for children aged 3-4 years old from 

Easter 2018! 

Universal provision - all pupils are entitled to 15 hours free funded childcare. 

Monday:   9.00 – 3.15pm 

Tuesday:   9.00 – 3.15pm 

Wednesday: 9.00 – 11.30am 

 

Extended provision - Pupils will be able to utilise the 15 hours extended funding if eligible 

(www.gov.uk/find-free-early-education). Alternatively you can purchase the additional hours. 

Wednesday:  11.30 – 3.15pm 

Thursday:  9.00 – 3.15pm 

Friday:   9.00 – 3.15pm 

 

Admission Points - Children can join the term after their 3rd birthday.  Admissions will start from 

this Summer term 2018. 

April   (Summer term)  3 years old by 31st March 

September (Autumn term)  3 years old by 31st August 

January   (Spring term)  3 years old by 31st December 

If your child is 3 years old before the 31st March 2018 they will be eligible for the 15 hours      

universal funding and now have the option of starting our Nursery from the summer term,         

following the Easter holidays. 

Apply by 5th March by contacting the school directly on        

01785 336515 or email office@oulton.staffs.sch.uk 
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